Berryhill Public Schools
Notice of Non-Discrimination 
Berryhill Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:
JoEtta Terrell
Berryhill Public Schools
3128 S. 63rd W. Ave.
Tulsa, OK
Phone: 918-445-6007

